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Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. God has opened a number of "great
and effectual" doors in the southern region of the African continent. The
excitement continues to build as the revival spreads. 
 
The January kickoff of the headquarters church in Johannesburg went very
well. Nearly every service since the first, we have had first-time guests in
service with us. With over 7 million people in this city, we anticipate the
momentum to continue. 
 
In February, we were in the city of Lusaka, Zambia. It is the rainy season
there, and many were experiencing flooding in their homes. Despite these
tragedies, the saints of God attended a two-night crusade where God poured
out the Holy Ghost on three brand new souls, and five were baptized in the
name of Jesus!
 
Weekly and monthly training is taking place online and in person to establish
those who are receiving this great message of truth. Faithful saints and
preachers who are being taught are teaching those who we cannot reach
personally. Throughout the seven countries we are laboring, testimonies of
baptisms, miracles, and great revival come in regularly. 
 
The Harvest is plenteous!!! God, send laborers. 
 
God Bless,
The Stewart Family
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God save the
little children


